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1. I received and filled one request for the 2002 SUNYLA Salary Survey.  I assisted another 
person with her request of 2004 data for SUNY Albany and SUNY Binghamton. 
 
 
2. I have received 10 Exit Surveys so far this year.  This is the most ever received, at least the 
most since 1995.  I think we’re receiving more because the survey is being promoted and 
because it is readily available online at the committee’s web site (http://sunyla.sunyit.edu/). Nine 
out of the ten surveys were submissions from the electronic version of the survey; the tenth 
would have been an electronic submission if there had not been a temporary problem with 
SUNYIT’s web server. 
 
Year   ‘95 ‘96 ‘97 ‘98 ‘99 ‘00 ‘01 ‘02 ‘03 
Surveys Received 8 6 8 4 3 5 7 5 5 
 
 
3. I will send out an Exit Survey e-mail reminder around Monday, December 6th. 
 
 
Report Respectfully Submitted by: 
Ron Foster, Chair 
 
 
 


